
Editor’s Comment: 

After analyzing the documents sent regarding the manuscript 2023/EJMP/110623 - "Adaptogenic 

Botanicals With Emphasis On Rhodiola rosea And Withaniasomnifera", my considerations follow: 

 

The work is relevant from a scientific point of view and the authors made the corrections and adjustments 

requested by the reviewers. However, I still consider that there is a need for some small grammar 

adjustments and, mainly, in relation to the use of italics in scientific nomenclature throughout the text. I 

am sending as an attachment the revised version of the manuscript where I have inserted blue markings 

to identify the points that still require correction. In another file I send my correction suggestions for the 

highlighted points. 

 

I believe that upon making the proposed corrections the article should be considered suitable for 

publication. 
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